
Message 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Barmeshwar Rai [/O=INGLEWOOD/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 

(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=9F05F6278A8F42959478FCCDCC711A68-BARMESHWAR RAI] 

4/25/2019 11:46:56 AM 

Mindala Wilcox [/o=lnglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 

(FYDI BO HF 23SPDL T)/ cn=Recip ients/ en =b46bfd8a le 12482fb4f97 3bea2 ld23c4-M ind a I a Wi I cox] 

RE: IBEC: well relocation 

Next week Wednesday/Thursday Is fine. 

Regards, 

Barmeshwar 

From: Mindala Wilcox 
Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2019 11:37 AM 
To: Barmeshwar Rai <brai@cityofinglewood.org> 
Subject: IBEC: well relocation 

Hi Barmeshwar, 
We wanted to set up a meeting with you to talk about well relocation associated with the proposed Clippers arena. 
Please let me know what your availability is over the next 1-2 weeks. Thanks. 

Respectfu I ly, 

Mindy Wilcox, AICP: Planning Manager: City of Inglewood 
Economic and Community Development Department 
Planning Division: One Manchester Boulevard: Inglewood, CA 90301 
V{310) 412-5230: F{310) 412-5681: rnwilcox@cityofinglewood.org 

ExcELLENCE in Public Service. COMMITMENT to Problem Solving. DETERMINATION to Succeed. 

PLEASE CONSIDER THE El\l\llRONMEl\IT BEFORE PRll\ITll\IG THIS EMAIL 


